From: sara Moylan |

Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 9:07 AM

To: Administrator Office <AdministratorOffice@wsc.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Proposed PIO

This message came from outside your organisation. Please be cautious with links and attachments in the email. If the
email is suspicious, please report using the Mimecast Add-In Buttons

Dear Mr May
| refer to the proposed PIO from the Labor Minister
I note
« Minister Toole in less serious circumstances provided 14 days comment for the Balranald
Council to reply to a proposed PIO

« Minister Tuckerman in less serious circumstances provided Blue Mountains Council with 14
days to respond to a proposed PIO

| ask whether you will write to the Labor Minister seeking

« Thatthe proposed PIO be withdrawn and resubmitted for council comment until after the
election

+ Inthe alternative to the above seek an extension of time to reply to the Labor Minister until the
Councilis elected and can reasonably respond
| await your response
Sara
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